TWEEDSMUIR HISTORY CURATOR'S REPORT, 1987

SYDENHAM WOMEN'S INSTITUTE

Our efforts this year have focussed on updating the contents of our
large format Tweedsmuir History book, so that it can be closed and
indexed. '

The local churches and high school are helping us to complete
their historical records to 1985, and we are looking back at a variety
of interesting W.I. branch activities in bringing that account up o
date, | .

At our meeting in October members answered the roll call by
describing a feature which they enjoyed about their home. A slide show
was presented of old houses in Britain built in a variety of materials
and styles which would have been familiar to our early pioneers.

The Tweedsmuir History books and Loughborosugh collection of
slides with taped commentary were displayed at the Sydenham Branch
Library Open House during Library Week.

The continuing interest and assistance of former Tweedsmuir
curator, Mrs Betty Roberts, has been greatly appreciated this yearls
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